
 

Safe 

Safer Internet Day 2025 will take place 

on the 11th
 February 2025, with celebra-

tions and learning based around the 
theme ‘Too good to be true? Protecting 
yourself and others from scams online‘ 

If you would like some additional infor-
mation please have a look at this link:  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/online -
safety/ 

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

Congratulations to the following children 

who were awarded a certificate and/or a 

head teacher's sticker in our Reward  As-

sembly this morning: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Learning  

Here at Burnt Oak, we understand 

that all children learn differently and 

some children need additional chal-

lenge or more support. Each week 

we are going to be focusing on an 

area of need and suggesting ways 

that you can help your child at 

home.  

We have an 

‘inclusive 

checklist’ for 

all classrooms 

in our school.  

All rooms 

have these 

things so that 

children are 

in an environment which helps them 

to learn. 

 

w/c 3rd February—Children’s Mental 

Health Week 

3rd February—Boys football match vs 

Bishop Ridley 

5th February—Girls Football match vs Red 

Hill 

6th February—Y5 Trip to Marlborough 

park 

7th February—NSPCC Number Day 

11th February—Safer Internet Day 

Happy 

On Tuesday 28th January, M&M produc-

tions performed 

‘Beauty & The Beast’ 

live in our Sports 

Hall!  The children 

had the best time 

and gave it 5 star 

reviews! We hope for 

M&M to return next 

academic year to per-

form for us again.                                         

On Monday, Mr Mason-Ellis spoke to 

staff, pupils, parents and governors to 

obtain their views on life at Burnt Oak. 

Overall, the visit was really positive and I 

was really happy with how it went. 

Thank-you to all those that contributed 

to this day and provided constructive 

feedback.  

Parent View 

 

 

A reminder that you can give your 

views at any time to Ofsted. Click on 

the logo above to take you to their 

site.  I will also be ask for volunteers 

for a parent working party. The aim 

is to meet each half term to feed-

back your views  (over 

tea & coffee!) Watch 

this space for more 

information about 

this.  

Message from Miss Snow 
Yet another productive and busy week at Burnt Oak (two weeks un-
til half term…!).  Mrs. Harbor gave a very informative assembly 
about Lunar New Year and some of our children were keen to share 
their experiences. You will have hopefully seen my letter this week 

announcing that we have a vacancy for a parent governor for our School Board. 
Please ask in the office or speak to me on the gate if you require additional infor-
mation  about this. Next week is Mental Health Week and we have  lots of activi-
ties planned focusing on this. Don’t forget that it is also NSPCC Number Day on 
Friday—Dress up or wear something with a number on it and sponsor your child 
to take part in a Maths Agility Course! Thank-you, as always, for your support and 
have a lovely weekend.  
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2.Jenson 

3T 1. Eva 

2. Nelly 

4T 1.Anna 

2.Harry 

4Y 1. Taran 

1. Bella 

5B 1.Teddy 

2.Mason 

5S 1.Isla 

2.Rose 

6D 1.Theo 

2.Evonne 

6T 1.Teddy 

2.Oscar 

Sport 1.Mason (5B) 

2.Isla (6T) 

Kindness (2 winners next week) 

Cloakroom 4Y 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=/give-your-views/survey/131335

